
Home Economics 
Week:  1/20/25 - 1/24/25 
Mrs. Hilborn 
 
Most of the class are still working on their name samplers.  Some have completed and are 
working on sewing buttons, a few for the first time.  They are learning how to sew one, two and 
four hole buttons and sew them correctly.  We will continue with sewing buttons this week also.   
I  have not received all of the permission slips from each of my classes.  I will be sending 
another home with the students that need them.  Please read the welcome letter and sign the 
slip with your child.  I know we are not into learning how to cook at this time, but I need to know 
of any food allergies or sensitivities before planning.  Thank you for your cooperation.  I have 
received from a few students the $25 contribution for this class and I thank you for that.  If  you 
can possibly contribute, it would be greatly appreciated.. 
 


